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NOTIFICATION 

-For M1 TEFL students 

- For L2 G2& G6 

 

Due to genuine reasons, Mr. L.BENHAMLAOUI  is going to be 

absent from his teaching job on March 7th 2024 .  

Make-up sessions will be scheduled at a later date.  

                                                            The Administration Office 

 

 

 

 


